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ZTE is now resuming its normal business operation activities 22. Juli 2018, 11:35 Uhr
Von sun.jie3@zte.com.cn
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Dear Mr. Bausch, dear Mr. Jiihe, dear Mr. Ockel,

As you may have known, the U.S. Department of Commerce’s Bureau of Industry and
Security (“BIS”) has signed a settlement agreement with ZTE and terminated the Denial
Order which was activated on April 15th. ZTE is now resuming its normal business
operation activities.

While the Denial Order was in effect, ZTE took steps to adhere to compliance requirements
and communicate with the U.S. government. During this period, the company received
understanding and support from global partners, especially you and the three cities of
Risselsheim, Raunheim and Kelsterbach. \We deeply appreciated the consistent
understanding and strong support from you and Drei Gewinnt during this period.

ZTE will continue its full commitment to export compliance and implementation of its export
control compliance program to effectively protect the interests of both parties. ZTE is
striving to be a compliance leader not only in China but throughout the global industry.

ZTE has been continuously working on the innovation of key technologies and has invested
huge resources in R&D activities since its establishment. We have accumulated plenty of
and will continue to focus on the innovation of key technical capabilities, which enable us to
provide better services to our customers all over the world.

We are deeply sorry for the inconvenience caused to you and Drei Gewinnt, and we will do
our utmost to feedback on the understanding and great support that you and Drei Gewinnt

gave us during this period. We hope to continue to receive support from you, and let us join
hands in creating a brighter future!

Best Regards,




FIS Jie SUN
General Manager

ZTE Deutschland GmbH
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